
Friends,

This time last year, I had just been elected to serve the greatest
district in the State of Texas. When reflecting over the previous
year, there were so many unusual circumstances that occurred.
 
First, we had COVID. The members of the Texas Legislature were
unsure of how the session would be conducted. There were rumors
that we would only pass a balanced budget, our only constitutional
requirement, and adjourn. Thankfully this was not the case. After
just one month in office, winter storm Uri hit and affected the lives
of the entire state. The focus of the legislature then shifted to
addressing the power grid. Towards the end of the regular session,
many of my Democrat colleagues abandoned their constitutional
duty and broke quorum in efforts to stop conservative legislation
from passing. During the summer, Governor Abbott convened three
special sessions to address some of the legislation that did not pass
during the regular session. Lots of time was wasted as a result of
another quorum break by a majority of democrat members. Finally,
in the last special session, we addressed the difficult redistricting
process.

Despite all of the hiccups along the way, the 87th Legislature
turned out to be the most conservative and most productive
session in the history of Texas. We were able to pass:
 - meaningful pro-life legislation to protect the unborn and provide
for these precious children after being born;
 - measures to protect our 2nd amendment rights;
 - legislation that ensures our elections are safe and fair;
 - funding for property tax relief;
 - a supplemental check for our retired Texas educators;
 - fair maps through the redistricting process even though there
was a delayed Census;
 - and so much more.

After wrapping up the 87th Legislative Session, I am proud to say
that it is the best session I have ever had. There is still more work
to be done, and I am looking forward to accomplishing more for my
district and for all Texans.

Representative Rogers being recognized as a recipient of the Founders’
Distinguished Service Award by the Friends of Texas Public Schools.

In the District
 

In the last few weeks, I have been able to spend much-needed
time back in the district. If you have an upcoming event, please let
my office know. Either a member of my staff or I would enjoy
attending.
 
At the beginning of this month, I had the privilege of speaking to
the extraordinary ladies of the Mineral Wells Women's Club. I was
able to provide a legislative update and was treated to a delicious
Thanksgiving feast.

On November 5th, I had the best time attending the Breckenridge
High School Senior Night football game. We started the evening
with a spirited tailgate hosted by the booster club. The BISD School
Board and Superintendent recognized me for my support and
dedication to public education and rural Texas. Then, I walked out
with the captains to do the coin toss before the game began. We
watched the marching band perform their special Black Out Concert
and hopped on the halftime radio show. It was a great night in
Breckenridge, and I’m looking forward to being back in Stephens
County soon!

I visited virtually with TxDOT to discuss some of the current and
upcoming transportation infrastructure projects that have been
happening around the district.
 
On Veterans Day, I joined my friends in Brownwood at the Annual
Brown County Veterans Day Program. I was honored to participate
in this unique program as we honored our veterans for their much-
appreciated service to our Nation.
 
On Tuesday, November 16th, students from Howard Payne
University came down to Austin to get a tour of the Texas Capitol. I
enjoyed spending some time with our future generation of policy
developers. These students also got to hear from Senator Cornyn's
Texas Press Secretary, Murphy McCollugh, Communications
Director for the Speaker of the House, Enrique Marquez, and Policy
Director, Jay Dyer.

Top Left and Right Photos: Representative Rogers at the Breckenridge Senior
Night football game.

Bottom Left and Right Photos: Representative Rogers at the annual Brown County
Veterans Day Program.

News
Click here to read the latest House District 60 News Column.

I will be hosting an Open House for the Mineral Wells District Office
on Saturday, November 27th at 10am. See the flyer below for more

details

My Office
Our Capitol office in Austin is open Monday-Friday 8-5, and my
staff and I are ready and available to hear from you! Currently, the
Capitol is open to the public. If you ever find yourself in Austin, call
my office to set up a time to visit.
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